
 

 

 
14 February 2022 
 
The Resident 
Queen Street 
NORTH STRATHFIELD  NSW  2137 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Footpath and pram ramp upgrade – Queen Street, North Strathfield 
 
As part of our commitment to improving local infrastructure, we are pleased to 
announce that we will be undertaking footpath replacement works on Queen 
Street. 
 
This work is part of our Accessibility Program that represents an investment of 
$1million for the maintenance of Pedestrian Access upgrades in the 2021/2022 
financial year. 
 
These works are planned to start in late February and scheduled for 
completion in early March 2022, weather permitting. Our contractors will 
advise you in writing before commencing work, including any information about 
temporary parking restrictions that may be required. 
 
Generally, works will be carried out from Monday to Friday during hours of 
7am-5pm. However, there may be some instances that may require work 
outside of these hours. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused during the footpath upgrade 
works in your street and thank you for your patience and cooperation during 
this time. 
 
Should you require further information, please contact our Civil Projects 
Officer, Joseph Fiamengo on 9911 6387. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mayor Angelo Tsirekas 
City of Canada Bay 


